
 
 

  

 

address: 
An tÚdarás Rialála Limistéir Mhuirí / Maritime Area Regulatory Authority 
2ú hUrlár, Teach Menapia, Páirc Ghnó Dhraighní Draighneach Loch 
Garman, Y35RF29. 
2nd Floor, Menapia House, Drinagh Business Park, Drinagh, Wexford, 
Y35RF29. 

email: 
licence@mara.gov.ie 
  
 

website: 

www.maritimeregulator.ie 

Wicklow County Council 

 

By email only:   

 

21/08/2025        Reference: MUL230026  

   

 

Request for additional information in accordance with section 117(3) of the Maritime Area 

Planning Act 2021 in respect of licence application reference number MUL230026 

 

 

Dear , 

 

I refer to the above licence application received by the Maritime Area Regulatory Authority 

(MARA) on 16/04/2024.  MARA considers that it requires the additional information as set out 

below in order to determine the licence application. 

 

1) Clarify the estimated maximum length of dredging campaign will be 9 weeks. 

 

2) Clarify the dredging method(s) that will be employed for the purposes of this licence 

application. 

 

3) Further to the response to request for further information received on 9th July 2025, please 

confirm the proposed location of the offshore site where the dredge spoil from Wicklow 

Harbour may be deposited. 

 

4) In the instance that an alternative deposit site has been chosen, provide the following: 

i) General information relating to the reasons for proposing an alternative location for the 

deposit of the dredge spoil, including distance from Wicklow Harbour. 

ii) A map showing the proposed offshore deposit location. Please refer to MARA 

Technical Mapping Guidance to ensure all documentation, diagrams, cartographic 

maps and GIS data files are updated accordingly. Only areas that relate to the Maritime 

Usage Licence application should be included inside the red line boundaries. 

iii) A sediment dispersion model to evaluate the potential impacts of the proposed deposit 

of dredge material on the receiving environment.  

iv) An assessment of the benthic habitat at the proposed new deposit site, including a 

discussion on the potential impacts of dredge spoil on the benthic habitat at the 

proposed site.  

 

https://www.maritimeregulator.ie/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/MARA_Technical_Mapping_Guidance_for_MAC_MUL_Applications.pdf
https://www.maritimeregulator.ie/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/MARA_Technical_Mapping_Guidance_for_MAC_MUL_Applications.pdf


 
 

  

 

address: 
An tÚdarás Rialála Limistéir Mhuirí / Maritime Area Regulatory Authority 
2ú hUrlár, Teach Menapia, Páirc Ghnó Dhraighní Draighneach Loch 
Garman, Y35RF29. 
2nd Floor, Menapia House, Drinagh Business Park, Drinagh, Wexford, 
Y35RF29. 

email: 
licence@mara.gov.ie 
  
 

website: 

www.maritimeregulator.ie 

The requested information should be submitted to MARA within 4 weeks of the date of this notice, 

i.e by 18/09/2025, in order for MARA to assess the licence application.  

 

Please direct any queries to licence@mara.gov.ie. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Joanne Staunton 

Licensing Team 

MARA 

 

 

mailto:licence@mara.gov.ie

